
~D EASTBAY
<..../..:> MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT

June 1, 2015

ADDENDUM NO.6

TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS UNDER RFQ NO. 1515, "DEWATERING POLYMERIC
FLOCCULANT"

Notice is hereby given that Proposal No. 1515 of the East Bay Municipal Utility District
has been canceled. Replacement RFQ #1515A will be issued, and you will be notified
when it is posted to the EBMUD.com website.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the District.

)J~Ct'~ ~J!
Andy Akelman
Manager of Purchasing
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